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It is our pleasure to inform that AVİM (Center for Eurasian Studies) has published the proceedings 
of the conference titled Eurasia from the Perspective of Turkey and Mongolia, which took place on 
5 December 2018.

At the conference, which is jointly organized by the Embassy of Mongolia in Turkey and AVİM, 
Turkish and Mongolian panelists addressed historical, sociological and political aspects of Turkish-
Mongolian relations and their possible implications in Asian politics.

There are three panelists in the panel. In his presentation, Prof. Dr. Hüseyin Bağcı focused on 
Turkish foreign policy regarding Mongolia. The Director of National Institute for Security Studies 
Mashbat Otgonbayar framed the concepts of Mongolian Foreign Policy, and the last panelist Asst. 
Prof. Bahadır Pehlivantürk addressed Mongolias third neighborhood policy and its implementation 
of especially Asia- Pacific region. The proceedings are based on those presentations.

AVİM hopes that Eurasia from the Perspective of Turkey and Mongolia will be a significant 
contribution for the scholarly community and policy makers for acquiring expert views from the 
Eurasian region.
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